
THE WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA NUMISMATIC SOCIETY 
Mount Lebanon United Methodist Church at 3319 West Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh PA 15216 

Minutes from September 3, 2024 
WPNS President Mike Drabick called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

Minutes from the Previous Meeting 
Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved without changes. (Motion Jackie, 
second Ryan). There were 14 members and one guest present. 
 
Committee Reports:  

• Officers. Stuart stepped in as Recording Secretary, effective this month. Corleen continues as 
Corresponding Secretary. Mike continues as President and Sergeant at Arms. Ryan is Vice 
President. Larry continues as Treasurer. Curators are Wayne Homren, with Tom Uram taking 
the late Richard Jewell’s place. 

• ANA recognition. The ANA recognizes the club as having been a member since 1914 and so 
awarded a plaque celebrating 110 years, presented to Ryan and Tom at the ANA convention. 
The plaque was passed around at the meeting. 

• Stuart reported that all minutes in hand are now posted to the website, but he is missing 
April and May from this year. Corleen and Mike said they will see if they have files or notes. 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
Larry Hufnagel presented the following report: 

$2,533.22 - July 31 balance 
    (337.77) - Checks and other debits 

            67.00 - Deposit  
  $2,262.45 - Balance as of August 31 
 
Old Business 

• No old business discussed. 
 
New Business 

• New member. Jeffery Rose of Aliquippa, currently a member of the South Hills and 
Washington Coin Clubs, was voted in. 

• Concerning Rich Jewell, who passed away late last month, his wife Fran thanks the club for 
its card and turnout at his memorial service. 

• Fall PAN show. Pat McBride announced the bourse floor is sold out, with a waiting list. This 
will be the last show in the North Hall; future meetings will have the whole hall. North all by 
itself is an acre. We are hoping to have good attendance. We did have 1,824 attendees for 
the May show, highest ever, and that did not include dealers or their help. We would like to 
have over 2,000. We used to have over 3,000 in Expo Mart days. By contrast, the ANA pulled 
in 8,300 in Pittsburgh in 2023; 9,200 in Chicago last month. 

 
Correspondence – None 



 
Presentation – Stuart Strickland, “1999 and 2000 Canadian Millenium Quarters”. 
 
Adjourned approximately 9:10. 
 
Minutes submitted by Stuart Strickland, Recording Secretary. 
 


